
The Local Offer

Quorn Nursery School

Lisa Norris

You can pop in to see us between 9-1 Monday to Friday term time or give us a call on 01509 41552 or 07970124453 for further 

information

Every child and their parents/carers are welcome and we will work with you to make your child's visit as enjoyable as possible

The entrance to the building is via steps although we are currently working towards wheelchair friendly access

We have a strict security policy and all child are supervised at all times

All children have a learning journal and key workers are available to talk to on a daily basis and we also have parents meeting to 

discuss children's learning

We work closely with other professionals and support them in all ways we can

We have a designated SENco

All activities are/can be adapted to suit all abilities of learning, age and ability

We will work with the school to ensure the transition goes a smoothly as possible for your child

Your child will have an individual learning plan and your child's learning is regularly monitored

01509 415552 or 07970 124453

quornnurseryschool@aol.co.uk

Name of Setting:

Name of person to contact: 

Telephone:

Email:

My child has SEND. I would like to look around. What do I need to do?

How will my child and I be made to feel welcome and how will you get ready for my child coming?

How accessible are your premises?

How will you keep my child safe?

How will you communicate with me what my child has done, enjoyed and learnt?

How do you work with other professionals?

What training have you/your staff had in SEND?

How will you adapt play opportunities for my child?

How will you get ready for my child going to his/her new school?

How will you and I know how my child is doing and how will you help me to support my child's learning?
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